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HB 4124 – Relating to the collection of student data 
Work Session Recommendations 

 
 
HB 4124 A requires the Oregon Department of Education to survey academic assessments 
administered by school districts, establish best practices related to district-level assessments, 
and make recommendations regarding the use of assessments.  The measure requires the 
timely transfer of complete educational records in certain circumstances, as well as a report to 
the Legislature and to the State Board of Education by May 1, 2024 on the required elements of 
the survey. 
 
Recommended Changes 
 
LFO recommends adoption of the -A2 amendment, which appropriates $193,482 General Fund 
to the Department of Education to conduct the survey and provide the required report. 
 
 
Final Subcommittee Action 
 
LFO recommends that HB 4124, as amended by the -A2 amendment, to be moved to the Ways 
and Means Full Committee. 
 
 
Carriers 
 
Full Committee: ____________________________________ 
 
House Floor: ____________________________________ 
 
Senate Floor: ____________________________________ 
 


